
 

May 30, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, Connecticut 06510 

 

Attn:  Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 

 

RE: Golf Cart Lease Agreement 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers, 

 

The City of New Haven maintains a fleet of golf carts for use at Alling Memorial Golf Cart.  The carts are funded 

through use charges and paid for out of the enterprise fund.   The current lease agreement is expiring July 31st.   

The City solicited bids to replace the fleet with newer cars.   Two bids were received and the bid from New England 

Golf Cars for 75 – 2019 golf cars was determined to be the most favorable. 

 

New England Golf Cars executes its leases through Yamaha Motor Finance Corporation, Inc.  This is the same 

instrument that was used for the prior lease agreement.   The term of the lease will be three years.    

 

The current lease is also through New England Golf Cars so we do not anticipate any change in coverage between 

the two fleets. 

 

If there remain additional questions or requests for information, please contact me. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Rebecca Bombero 

Deputy CAO & 

Acting/Interim  

Director Parks & Public Works 

 

Cc: Files 

   

 

 
 

NEW HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Rebecca Bombero, Acting/Interim Director 

34 Middletown Ave, New Haven, CT 06513 
P (203) 946-6132 F (203) 946-7357 

 

 

           

 

 

             Justin Elicker 

   Mayor 

 


